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Heather

Please note my opposition to granting a variance waiver allowing for a larger than 6” sign. That area has gotten
overdeveloped and there are already too many signs, etc obstructing views. All of the green space south of the freeway
is going away and | do not support anything that would make the views and clutter even worse. A sign up to 6 foot tall is
big enough - - nothing larger should be needed. Thank you for adding my comments to the case file.

Laura

Laura Lukenbill Tallent, CPA
Tallent & Associates, CPA
10837 Bluegrass Parkway
Louisville KY 40299
502-532-8504 Phone
502-532-8506 Fax
www.tallentcpa.com

Any accounting, business or tax advice contained in this communication, including attachments and enclosures, is not
intended as a thorough, in-depth analysis of specific issues, nor a substitute for a formal opinion, nor is it sufficient to
avoid tax-related penalties. If desired, Tallent & Associates would be pleased to perform the requisite research and
provide you with a detailed written analysis. Such an engagement may be the subject of a separate engagement letter
that would define the scope and limits of the desired consultation services.



